Blind Professionals Networking Event
As part of The National Federation of the Blind of the District of Columbia Annual State Convention,
The NFB of DC Employment Committee will be hosting a blind professionals networking event at the
Washington Marriot Georgetown 
Atrium Restaurant
1221 22nd St. NW WDC
Friday, October 16, 2015 from 4-7 PM
All networking activities will take place on the main level of the hotel.  The first 10 individuals who arrive will receive a complimentary drink on behalf of the President of the NFB of DC President Shawn Callaway.
The purpose of the event is for blind and visually impaired working professionals to network and share resources, ideas, and success stories.
Be sure to bring your business cards.  For more information please contact me at janiceforbes2012@gmail.com.  Thanks and I hope to see you there.

Janice Forbes Event Coordinator
